
Thanksgiving Break-Wednesday November 22nd-Sunday November 26th.
CLASSES RESUME-Monday November 27th
Join us for the Greencastle Christmas Parade on Saturday November 18th at
9:21am. Dancers enrolled in 45 minute jazz classes are learning a dance
routine to perform, all other dancers ages 3 and up may ride the float. Attire-
Black leggings/sweatpants, studio Christmas Sweatshirt, white sneakers and
white socks, black ski band and black gloves. 
If you are participating in the Greencastle Christmas Parade, please meet us
in the front of the Greencastle-Antrim High School at 8:45am. We will walk
together to our line-up space.
IT'S CHRISTMAS TIME-Please come in and check out our new Christmas
package deals for your dancer on Monday November 6th!! We will also post
pictures on Facebook on Monday!!
Costume Papers that were handed out a few weeks ago for participating in
our 2024 Dance Spectacular June 7th/8th, are due November 3rd. If we do
not have a paper from your dancer, a costume will not be ordered. Costume
deposits will be taken out on your parent portal the week of November 13th.
The deposit is $20.00 per class.
We will be doing a gift exchange during class the week of December 18th-
22nd. If you wish to participate (totally optional) we ask you bring a $5.00
gift wrapped with a tag stating: TO: Dancer Age (your dancers age) FROM:
Your dancer's name.
Please do not allow your dancer to wear their dance shoes outside. If they
do, they will not be able to wear them in class. Outside dirt, rocks, etc. is
tearing up our dance floors.
Please have your dancers hair pulled up (all ages) Thank you!!
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Happy Thanksgiving! 


